October 1, 2007 A R —
Re: Request to Rename a County Road

To Whom It May Concern:

Cameron Park Ventures currently has two projects under construction in the Cameron Park area,
Cameron Park Duets and Cameron Park Congregate Care, which upon completion the entire
project will be named Ponte Palmero. It is the desire of the owner to rename Gabbert Drive to
Ponte Morino Drive and Kevin Street, along with Road “A” of the Duets project, to Palmero
Circle. The main roads into the project are Gabbert Drive and Kevin Street, which are off of

Palmer Drive.

The theme of the completed project is intended to give an Italian feel. The architecture of the
buildings will add to the theme, as well. Ponte translates to “bridge” in Italian and Morino is an
Italian town within the province of L’ Aquila. Gabbert Drive will be extended into the project via
a bridge over the creek, hence the name Ponte Morino. Palmero is of Italian flair and the road
will circle through the Duets project, hence Palmero Circle. Combining the two new road names
gives the project the formal name of Ponte Palmero.

There are five buildings within the Palmer Profession Center with Gabbert Drive addresses. The
following owners with the existing Gabbert Drive addresses have been notified of the request:

Sierra Property Investments;
CNO Group

The remaining three buildings are owned by Palmer Professional Center and Smith & Gabbert,
Inc., all managed under the same owner as Cameron Park Ventures.

If you should have any questions, please let me know.
Thank you.

Sincerely

< ¥

Carlton Engineering
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Nancy Hays
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